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Mr. Chair, 

I have the honour to deliver this statement on behalf of the Group of 77 
and China under Agenda Item 76: "United Nations Programme of 
Assistance in the Teaching, Study, Dissemination and Wider Appreciation 
of International Law". 

I would also like to express the Group's appreciation for the members of 
the Advisory Committee on the United Nations Programme of Assistance 





users with limited high-speed Internet on computers and mobile devices 
through the Library podcast. 

We applaud the efforts of the Office of Legal Affairs to promote knowledge 
of international law in an inclusive manner and encourage its continued 
outreach to Member States to inform them of how to access and use 
available resources. 

The Group reiterates the importance of the Programme of Assistance in 
achieving SDG 16, more particularly, Target 16.3 which calls for the 
promotion of the rule of law at the national and international levels. The 
training activities under the Programme will ensure greater dissemination 
of international law and, ultimately, strengthen the rule of law. 

I thank you. 

 




